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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 3:23 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Cc: nravan@aol.com
Subject: RO3182 - 1400 Powell St Emeryville Chevron Investigation Status 2/17/16

Hi Mark, 
 
We successfully completed last week the collection of the indoor and ambient air samples with the HVAC off and we 
successfully completed today 12/17/16 collection of the indoor and ambient air samples and also soil gas samples with 
the HVAC on.  No odors or photoionization detector values were detected from the Vapor Pins following collection of the 
soil gas samples. 
  
All of the samples have been sent to the laboratory.  We should have the sample results back by two weeks from the end 
of tomorrow.  I will let you know once we receive the results. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
  
Thank you! 
 
Paul  
  
Paul H. King 
Professional Geologist 
 
P&D Environmental, Inc. 
55 Santa Clara Avenue, Suite 240 
Oakland, CA 94610 
 
(510) 658-6916 telephone 
(510) 834-0152 facsimile 
(510) 387-6834 cellular 
Paul.King@pdenviro.com 


